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May Highlights:

MAY 2020

We have been able to stay with Cassandra’s parents
during the month of May which has been both a financial
& family blessing. It has also allowed us to begin visiting

some of our supporting Churches in

Thank you

We are so thankful for our Supporting
Churches continuing to give so

generously during such a difficult time.

the Northwest.

Return to Argentina

As of right now Argentina plans to lift
their travel ban on September 1st. We
are planning to return as quickly as
possible after they reopen.

Schedule

We are starting to be able to visit more
Churches and schedule some more
meetings between now & September.
We are looking forward to continuing
to see God work in a mighty way

Ministry needs:

Hill Family-$800 a month more
for our ministry budget this
furlough.

Safe travels back to Patagonia
when the borders open.

Restart of our baby Church after
this Global Shutdown.

SetUp Fund- SIS $14K

Airline ticket prices have fallen
which will allow us to re-enter
Patagonia for much less. Also we
are trimming all our needs to
minimal amounts.

Praise the Lord!!

$1k given for Washer & Dryer

Back on the road again

With our country starting to open
back up again we have been able
to start visiting some of our
supporting Churches & schedule
some new ones. During this
pandemic God has given us 2
more New Partnering Churches
to bring us up to 7 of the 15 we
are praying for during this
furlough. We have been so
touched and blessed by the
faithfulness of all of our
Partnering Churches during this
time of crisis.

Of course our current challenges
are traveling to our Meetings and
trying to navagate around the
current riots and protest in most

major cities. Please pray that God
will continue to give us His grace,
wisdom, & protection as we travel
& serve Him.

Our hearts are longing to be back
with people the Lord has given us
to work with especially during
this trying time. We still need 8
New Partnering Churches to be
at 100% our ministry budget. We
will be continuing to move
forward with whatever God
provides for us to work with. We
know that we couldn’t do this
without your faithful prayers &
support. We are so thankful for
each of you.
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